Basel, 11 April 2024

Auditors’ report

We have audited the income statement of “avuba”, the Assistants’ Association at the University of
Basel, starting 1 January 2023 and concluding 31 December 2023.

The balances reported in the income statement correspond to the supporting documents. The
supporting documents for the randomly audited postings are filed appropriately.

We request the General Meeting to approve the income statement for the period of 1 January 2023
to 31 December 2023 in its current form and to discharge the general managers, the co-presidium
and the executive board.

Tina Ternes “Lucien Kaslin &



